Fimia 8/27/07

PROPOSED NEW MOTION

At the Council meeting of 8/20, a motion was passed calling for the City
staff to schedule two additional public hearings regarding Ordinance
#478 as soon as possible this fall. | would now like to offer a motion to
modify and clarify the earlier motion as follows:

Move the Council to direct the staff to give notice of one, rather than
two, joint public hearing of the City Council and Planning Commission
regarding proposed Ordinance #478. The joint public hearing will be
held at the October 8, 2007 regular Council meeting. Further, the staff,
is directed to give public notice of an informational workshop regarding
Ordinance #478 to be held on September 27, 2007 beginning at 7 p.m.
in the Fire District Training Facility at 17525 Aurora Avenue North. The
purpose of that workshop will be to enable interested citizens to learn
and ask questions about the substance and effect of proposed
Ordinance #478 and for the staff to hear any suggestions and concerns
from the public. The staff is further directed to present a final
recommendation for the October 8 public hearing which incorporates
any new information or conclusions reached as a result of public input
and additional staff research.
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